September 27, 1943

Tomoye Takahashi
11-6-F

We have received a telegram from Joseph K. Yamagiwa
stating that he would like to interview you at the
Beeson Building in Salt Laske City, Utah on September
29 and 30.

We, also, have a telegram from Dillon Myer stating
that the American Council of Learned Societies will
reimburse trip expenses for those called for inter-
view irrespective whether they are offered job or
accept them.

We are arranging for a car from the carrier service
to make the trip to 8alt Lake City Wednesday, return-
ing Thursday after the interview is completed. If
you are linterested in this interview, please let

Mr. Cornwall know immediately.

Sincerely yours,
Charles F. Ernst
Project Director
By

Q(MQ‘M
Claude C. Cornwall
Relocation and

Employment Officer
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